Minutes

Salisbury Liquor License Commission January 28, 2016 7:00PM

Members Present: Michael Gilbert, Chris Walsh, Sean McCarthy, Karen Jacobs, Tyrone Rowe

Members Absent: Rhonda Cameron, Charlie Flynn

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Mr. Gilbert

.

Minutes:

Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the minutes from the December 10, 2015 and it was seconded by Tyrone Rowe. VOTE: Unanimous

New Business:

Mr. Gilbert reviewed the 2015 Annual Report for the ABCC.

Sean McCarthy made a motion to accept the 2015 Annual Report to be submitted to the ABCC, it was seconded by Chris Walsh. VOTE: Unanimous

Applications: None

Public Hearings: None

Correspondence: None

Inspector's Reports:

Chris Walsh noted there no problems at the convenience stores.

Mr. Gilbert reminded the Gulf Express, Seasonal License holder to remove all advertisements during the off season.

Karen Jacobs reported everything was in order at the Mobil on the Run.

Old Business:

Mr. Gilbert stated that the Building the Dolphin Grille is doing everything to the building that is recommended by building inspector.

Mr. Gilbert updated the commission that a bill has been filed to move forward with the town meeting action.

Mr. Gilbert reported that the Upper Deck is looking to open the downstairs for food and how that will affect their license.

Mr. Gilbert reported that Buccerelli's will need to submit an application for transfer because they are changing their corporate name.

Both Mr. Gilbert and Mr. Walsh reported they intend to submit a letter to be reappointed to the board.

The next meeting is schedule for February 11, 2016.

Sean McCarthy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:10 PM and it was seconded by Karen Jacobs. VOTE: Unanimous.

Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy